Letter of Support for Charter School

January 13, 2020

Dear North Slope Borough School Board Members,

As a founding member of the charter school, I am encouraging each of you for your support on the establishment of the proposed charter school. The establishment of this charter school provides education options for our village communities and students across the North Slope. This charter school is designed to meet the needs of especially alternative students who reside outside of Barrow. Further the current state of education across the slope demonstrates that the academic needs of our students are not meet, especially of our village students. It is time to bring equitable educational opportunities for our students across the North Slope. The charter school would establish alternative schooling for our villages outside of Barrow.

This letter is my support for the establishment of the charter school.

Sincerely,

Charlotte E. Brower